Suspect wanted in cyberstalking case

Friday, April 24, 2015

The Caddo Sheriff's Office is asking for the public’s help in locating Michael Raymond Fremin, who is a suspect in
a cyberstalking case.

Fremin, 54, is a white male, 5’11, 170 pounds, with long gray hair that he wears in a ponytail. He is wanted for
sending harrassing and threatening text messages to a former employer.

Anyone with information about Fremin’s location is asked to contact Det. Donnie Laney at 675-2170 or Crime
Stoppers at 673-7373.
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